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Regional Round of the Scripts National Spelling Bee: Elliot O’Connor (Grade 8),
Alena Cerkas (Grade 7), and Eddie Riese (Grade 8) will represent TMS at the Regional
Spelling Bee in Phelps on Monday, February 7.  Mrs. Becky Wegner has done a nice
job coordinating these events this year.

19th Professional Development: Staff spent a part of the day on January 19th
reviewing data gathered from our winter FastBridge Assessment.  This information is
used to analyze the effectiveness of our universal core instruction in Math and ELA and
to identify any potential learning gaps in individual students.

7th-Grade Field Trip to Camp Forest Springs: This trip was previously scheduled for
January 20th, but canceled due to cold weather.  Fortunately, we were able to
reschedule for Wednesday, February 9.

Min-Business World: 7th and 8th-Grade Students participated in Mini-Business World in
late January.  Thank you to guest speakers Kelley Embree from Hometown Chiropractic
and Mike Belile from Coasters Cycle Works who were on hand to present their
entrepreneurial experiences to students and answer questions.
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